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Date: 29 July 2025 
 
MACHC Letter Numbers: 4/2025 
 
To: See Distribution 
  
Subject: Request to Review and Update Disaster Response Points of 

Contact 
 

Dear MACHC Friends, 

 
As we approach the Caribbean hurricane season, I kindly invite all MACHC Members and 
Associate Members to take a moment to review and, if needed, update your Disaster Response 
National Points of Contact listed on the MACHC website: 
https://www.iho-machc.org/dr.html 
 
Having the most accurate and up-to-date contact information is vital to ensure fast and effective 
communication during any potential disaster events in our region. 
 
If your contact details need updating, or if you have any questions or suggestions regarding the 
list, please don’t hesitate to share the revised information or reach out directly to: 
Mr. Julio Castillo (julio.castillo@noaa.gov). 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and continued support in strengthening regional coordination 
and preparedness. 
 
 
With highest consideration and respect, 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Bernice Mahabier 
Chair Meso-American and Caribbean Sea Hydrographic Commission 
 


